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28.1.22  

     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been brought to our attention that the T-shirts ordered, which are size age 12, are not 

of the same quality as the smaller T-shirts. They are also shorter length wise than the T-

shirts aged 9-10, which are a different brand. 

 

If this is the case with your child’s T-shirt, please come to the school office and let us know. 

We have a sample of XS adult in the office, which is the same brand as the smaller t-shirts, 

should you wish your child to try this on in school. We will replace any T-shirts which are not 

the correct size or where the quality is not acceptable. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Hodgson 
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